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No to housing in our parks. As a senior living in a condo, I am dependent on my neighborhood park
to exercise and walk my dog. I would not feel safe based on encampments I’ve observed all over
town. This would trash our beautiful parks. When I vote for bond measures that help the parks, this
is not what I had in mind. 
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